BERMEX

August 28, 2014

City of Fort Lauderdale
Attn: Reina Gonzalez

949 N.W. 38" Street

Fort Lauderdale FL 33309

Ms. Gonzalez,

Per our conversations, our price for performing water service cut-off activity for the City
of Fort Lauderdale would be at the rate of $5.00 per stop.

This pricing would be for the period of one year from October 1, 2014 thru September 30,
2015 for the approximate amount of $48,000.00.

This price would be based on Bermex receiving 50 cut-off orders each day Monday thru
Thursday between the hours of 8am — 2:00pm.

We will provide the city a uniformed representative driving a company vehicle with
identification to perform these services between those hours.

For us to move forward with this agreement we would need an addendum added to our
existing contract with the city. If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at
anytime.

Sincerely,

Ken Saxon

Bermex Inc.

200 N. Cobb Parkway
Marietta, Georgia 33062
(678) 725 — 6427
ksaxon@bermexinc.com
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